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 The library overnight sleepover for stuffed animals was a huge hit.  39 “stuffies” 
attended and we’re planning to make it an annual event. 

 The Strawberry Festival Princesses will be special guests at Preschool Storytime on 
May 23rd. 

 Staff are busy preparing for the 2024 Summer Reading Program.  The Summer 
Reading Program is for all ages, families are encouraged to sign up together.  
Reading logs can be picked up beginning June 1st.  The first event will be Rain or 
Shine Outdoor Storytime on June 18th. 
 

 
To: Mayor, City Council & Ron Whitlatch, Interim City 
Manager  
 

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
 

Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: May 1, 2024 
 


